
 

 

 

BEGINNING OF TERM 1 2025 CIRCULAR TO PARENTS 

Dear parents/ guardian, 

On behalf of the school administration and staff, I would like to extend a warm welcome to all 

the parents and guardians of our new Senior One students. We are thrilled to have your child 

join our school community and are excited to see them grow and thrive in the coming years. 

We understand that entering a new school can be a daunting experience for students and 

parents alike, but we are committed to making your child's transition as smooth and enjoyable 

as possible. Our dedicated teachers and staff are here to provide a supportive and nurturing 

environment that fosters academic excellence, creativity, and personal growth. We encourage 

your active involvement to ensure your child thrives. Together we can make this term a success. 

Below are school activities, take note; 

Date Program/ Activity 

27/01/2025 Candidates reporting 

2/02/2025 S.2 and S.3 Reporting 
3/02/2025 Opening of term 1 2025 

9/02/2025 S.1 reporting day 

To be communicated  General Parents Teacher Annual meeting (PTA)  

8/03/2025 Sports day and 1st Visitation day 
9/03/2025 S.1 and S.5 Welcoming party 

8/04/2025 Thanks giving, Bishop Visit and 2nd Visitation day. 

14/04/2025 End of term exams 

25/04/2025 Closing of term I 2025 

NB: We request parents to visit bursars’ office before leaving school. 

We wish you safe journey as you go back home. 

Determined we succeed. 

Yours in Service 

KUKUNDAKWE CHRISTINE 

HEAD TEACHER 
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